
Physiotherapy Intake Form Instructions 

Dear Patient, 

Welcome to our physiotherapy clinic! To ensure that we provide you with the best possible care, 

please complete the following intake form prior to your first appointment. 

Instructions: 

1. Please fill out all sections of the intake form as thoroughly as possible. 

2. Use clear and legible handwriting if completing the form by hand. 

3. Be honest and accurate with your medical history and current symptoms. 

4. If you have any questions while filling out the form, do not hesitate to ask our staff for 

assistance. 

5. Once completed, please return the form to the reception desk at your scheduled 

appointment time. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated, and it will help us to tailor your treatment plan 

effectively. 

Thank you for choosing our clinic! 

Sincerely, 

The Physiotherapy Team 


